
 

Dear Student, 
 
Congratulations on all your effort, hard work and completion of your GCSEs. You have all worked 
extremely hard and must be looking forward to a well-deserved summer break. 
 
Results Day/Sixth Form Enrolment Day 1 
 
Year 11 GCSE results day is 24th August 2023 and apart from just collecting your final examination 
results, you will be able to confirm your conditional offers for sixth form and enrol into the sixth 
form. 
 
To enrol within the sixth form, all students must come to see Mr Molokwu. Any student who does 
not achieve their desired grades may still be offered a place at Heron Hall sixth form. To discuss any 
concerns or issues regarding results, please come and see Mr Molokwu on results day. 
 
Bridging Task Workbooks on Google Classroom 
 
To support students’ transition into A-level study, and to prepare them for the rigours of being a 
sixth-form student, each subject department has created a ‘Bridging Task Workbook’. This consists 
of a range of activities, topics, and reading to adequately prepare you to begin your advanced 
studies in Year 12. The expectation is that all students will attempt and complete their Bridging Task 
Workbook for each subject area by the time they return on September 5th. 
 
For their chosen courses, all students starting Year 12 in September have been added to the relevant 
Google Classrooms. Please ensure that you accept the invitation.  
 
Sixth Form Student Induction and Transition Day 
 
On Wednesday 30th August 2023, the sixth form will officially open its doors for the very first time 
to induct the very first Year 12 cohort. This is not only a momentous occasion, but also a vital day in 
the sixth form calendar that all students must attend. 
 
The day will comprise of short presentations by guest speakers, presenting on, topics such as 
independent learning and post-18 options. The afternoon will comprise of fun, engaging and 
problem-solving games and activities which will support with creating an inclusive culture within the 
sixth form. 
 
Again, well done for all your hard work, please ensure that you get some rest over the summer, but 
make sure some time is made available for your bridging tasks. 
 
I look forward to seeing you all on results day in August. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 



 

Mr M. Molokwu 
Assistant Headteacher – Head of Sixth Form  
 

 


